The MNew South Wales Bar Association

Nominations for 2010
Bar Council

Members are reminded that nominations for the 2010 Bar Council must be received by

the Returning Officer by 4.00pm on Monday 19 October 2009.

Nomination forms have been posted to all members. The form is also available from
the Association’s Reception (ph. 9232 4055, fax 9221 1149 or e-mail

reception@nswbar.asn.au).

All nominations are acknowledged by e-mail to the candidate within 24 hours of their
receipt by the Returning Officer. A candidate who has not received an
acknowledgment within 24 hours of when they believe the nomination would have
been received by the Returning Officer should immediately contact Ms Corinne Brown

at the Bar Association on ph 9229 1754, or e-mail cbrown@nswbar.asn.au.

P.A. Selth
Executive Director & Returning Officer

7 October 2009



